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REF ID :A66456-

UmED STATES Am F<RCE 
Am UNIVERSITY 

HEADQUARTERS 
AIR COMMAND AND STAFF SCHOOl. 

Electronics Division 
Maxwell Air Force Base 

Alabama 

Mr. William F. Friedman 
Armed Forces Security Agency 
WaShington 25,-D.- c. 
Dear Mr. Friedman: 

4 September 1952 

_ Again 11e are highly indebted to you for a wonderful presentation. 
It is difficult for me to express our gratitude for your wilUngness 
to visit with us, your patience in enduring the difficulties of travel 
back and forth and the enthusiasm with which you continual~ approach 
the task of indoctrinating class after class in the "business''• We 
do want you to know that we realize that it is no easy task for you 
to tear yourself away from Washington. Because of this please accept our 
war.mest, heartfelt thanks. 

I hope your journey bane was pleasant. All of us will be looking 
forward to your visit next Spring. Remember Dena and me to Elizabeth. 

Kindest personal regards, 
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